555 Linden Hall

Ames, IA 55555

55555@iastate.edu

515.555.5555

January 10, 2003

Mr. Ron Foster, P.E.

President

Design Engineers, P.C.

2801 Sixth Street SW

Cedar Rapids, IA 52403

Re: Summer Employment 2003

Your firm seems to be the type that I would like to work for after I graduate in a year.  My hope is to be able to gain experience in the design and management areas of the construction process.  My major is diverse which allows me to have knowledge in many different areas.  It is similar to what other colleges list as architectural engineering.   

For two summers, I worked in the construction field, doing everything from shingling to finish carpentry.  I watched the owner of the company manage the business operations and the personal as well as design the houses we were building.  Since that time I have organized my education to be able to so something similar.  The knowledge I have gained in my surveying, structures, and CAD classes would be well used in your company.  Also, the experience I gained outside the classroom would be helpful on the job.  I have been very involved with my church’s student ministry and in the residence halls.  My involvement includes multiple leadership positions where I learned how to delegate, work with different personalities, organize events for as many as a two hundred, and problem solve in conflicts between others.

I would like to work for Design Engineers, P.C. this summer.  I will call by January 31 to talk with you further about employment opportunities.  If you have any questions before then, please call me at the above number or contact me via email.

Sincerely,

Student 1

Enclosure
